From: gina KIM [mailto:

Sent: Tuesday, 7 December 2010 12:23 PM

To: Kathleen Almond

Subject: Standard for English Language Skills

Dear Ms Almond

Good morning Madam. My name is Gina.

I would like to submit my feedback about the new English skills.

I have been told Dentists can take OET exam several times. They do not need submit results in one sitting.

However, nurses have to submit the English exam result in one sitting. I do not think this policy is fair for nurses.

Nursing councils suddenly changed the policy last year to submit the OET exam result in one sitting.

OET test fee is very expensive and the exam setting is that candidates can take exam separately each part compare to IELTS.

I hope you can chane the policy to get sufficient English exam in several times.

Thank you

Have a good day!

Kind regards

Gina